
 

 
 

 

May 1, 2018 

 

Ms. Katie Wilson 

Ozarka College 

218 College Dr. 

Melbourne, Ar. 72556 

 

Dear Ms. Katie Wilson 

 

Ozarka College has been approved as an Arkansas EMT Training Institute.  Your site received a 

satisfactory rating based on the inspection completed on April 11, 2018. 

 

Authorization is valid for three (3) years and will expire on April 30 2021.  You are now authorized 

to sponsor the following courses: 

 

EMT 

 

The Section of Emergency Medical Services must be notified of each course before it is started 

(application to submit is available at https://aremslicense.adh.arkansas.gov).  All courses must meet 

the following criteria: 

 

 1.  Taught by an Arkansas certified EMT-Instructor. 

 2.  Follow 2009 National EMS Education Guidelines 

 3.  The required training equipment must be available and in working order. 

 4.  A maximum of twenty (20) students per class unless more is approved by 

      the Section of Emergency Medical Services. 

 5.  No more than one class of each type conducted at the same time in   

      separate locations. 

 6.  No more than two classes of each type when conducted at same location. 

 

If you have any questions, contact me at (501) 661-2262. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gena Willcutt 

EMS Specialist 

Section of EMS  

 

 

Arkansas Department of Health 
 

5800 West 10th Street Suite 800 ● Little Rock, Arkansas 72204-1763 ● Telephone (501) 661-2262 

Governor Mike Beebe 

Paul K. Halverson, DrPH, FACHE, Director and State Health Officer 

 

Arkansas Department of Health 
 

5800 West 10th Street Suite 800 ● Little Rock, Arkansas 72204-1763 ● Telephone (501) 661-2262 

Governor Asa Hutchinson 

Nathaniel Smith, Director and State Health Officer 
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